

Ref: U:\HOY\10\Support Even 22-9 September 2016

To: Parents of boys in Year 10 Dear Parents, Year 10 Support Evening for Parents Thursday 22 September 2016 Your son has recently started his GCSE courses at King's and consequently we would like to mark the occasion by inviting you to a support evening to be held in the School Hall from 5.00pm. This evening is intended for parents only. The evening will be introduced by Mr Dixon followed by presentations from the Head of Maths and English. Heads of Department will be situated in specific rooms in the Tower Block to talk to you about their subject area and to pass on what I am sure will be invaluable help and support to both you and your son. The evening will finish at 6.30pm. Could you please record whether you have received this letter and will be attending the evening by returning the slip below to your son's Form Tutor by Thursday 15 September. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22 September. Yours sincerely J A Dixon Deputy Headmaster Please return to: Form Tutor by Thursday 15 September I will be \*\*able/unable to attend the support evening on Thursday 22 September Student: \_\_\_\_ Form: \_\_\_\_ Parental Signature: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Date: \_\_\_\_\_

\*\* Delete as appropriate